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10 Jan. 2020   
 
Good Afternoon: 
 
This is Greg Norton calling from Loch Lomond School, with a few announcements regarding upcoming 
events at your school for the week of Jan. 13th – Jan. 17th. 
 
We welcome back Mrs. Vicki Gillespie to the position of Kindergarten teacher. Thank you, to Mrs. 
MacDonald who has been in this position until the end of December 2019, with Mrs. Gillespie taking 
over this teaching position for the remainder of the year. Loch Lomond School is privileged to have such 
a dedicated and talented staff team.  
 
Loch Lomond School welcomes two NBCC student EA interns, who have joined our team for the month 

of January. Mr. Vaughan and Ms. Cooke will be working in collaboration and under the supervision of 

our staff as they completed their program placement requirements.  

 

• Tuesday, Jan. 14th Mrs. Bryson’s Grade 4 Homeroom Class will be travelling to the East Branch Public 
Library on board the PALS Kids on the Go Bus. Thank you to our PALS at J.D. Irving Ltd. and the East 
Branch Public Library for making this co-curricular event possible. Consent forms are required to 
participate.  
 
• Wednesday, Jan. 15th is Fluoride Mouth Rinse Day. This program is for students in Grades 1-5 and is a 
free and effective way to prevent tooth decay. Parental consent forms are required to participate. 
 
• Tuesday, Jan. 15th the PSSC will meet at 6:30 p.m. In the school staff room. This meeting is open to 
the public and minutes are posted to the LLS website. If you would like more information about the PSSC 
or connect with a PSSC member, please don’t hesitate to contact the school administrative office or 
contract our PSSC Chairperson by visiting the Loch Lomond School website: 
https://secure1.nbed.nb.ca/sites/district8/schools/lochlomond/Pages/default.aspx 
 
For a complete list of the week’s activities and future events, please refer to the Loch Lomond School 
webpage or follow us on Twitter @LochLomondNB. If you have any questions or concerns, please do not 
hesitate to call the 658-5350. We always welcome your feedback on how to make our school a better 
place to learn and visit. 
 
 
Yours in Education, 
 
 
Greg Norton,  
Principal 
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